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Division Memo No. 4 70, s. 2017

To : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors- SGOD and CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Division Sports Coordinator
School Heads/Principals (Public and Private Schools)
School Directors
President, PSPL
DCSC Commissioners
DCAA Officers

Coachwmical Officials
From : f/LORNA . BUGAYONG, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Date : November 22, 2017

Subject: POSTPONEMENT OF DCAA 3x3 BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT

1. This office hereby announces the postponement of the scheduled One-day 3x3 Basketball
Tournament which was originally set tomorrow November 23, 2017 at Peoples’ City
Astrodome.

2. This is for the reason that many schools were not able to file their documents due to time
constraint.

3. The new schedule set for this event is on December 1, 2017 (Friday) at 8:00 a.m., the same
venue.

4. In order to ensure the success of the activity, there will be a Coaches’ meeting on November
29, 2017 (Wednesday} at 1:00 P.M. @ City People’s Astrodome, Dagupan City.

5. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desjred.



